
From: holly giannino <hmgiannino@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 12:19 PM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: No to SLV Development

Dear Chairperson,

I am writing to express my opposition to The SLV project.  The proposed development would irrevocably

impact the town’s infrastructure and poses many adverse environmental issues.  I hope the Board has 

been paying attention to the citizens of Manchester who have already pointed out the numerous 

problems this project presents.

It is outrageous to leave this important decision in the hands of the few people on a Board.  It needs full 

disclosure and not just another zoom meeting.  It is too convenient to hide behind a zoom meeting.

The residents of Manchester should be given consideration as well as complete answers. This issue 

demands full disclosure and a vote by the people of Manchester.

Sincerely,

Holly Giannino

Manchester




